
STATE OF ARKANSAS 

Department of Finance 
and Administration 

July 28, 2010 

Scott Peterson 
Executive Director 
Streamlined Sales Tax Governing Board , Inc. 
4205 Hillsboro Pike, #305 
Nashville, TN 37215-3339 

RE: Arkansas Re-Certification Letter 

Dear Mr. Peterson: 

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR 
1509 WeSt Seventh Street, Suite 401 

Post Office flox 3278 
Little Rod . ArkanS:ls 72203-3278 

Phone: (501) 682-2242 
Fax ; (501) 682-1029 

hn p:lI-n Will' .~lalC' .ar.uYdfa 

Pursuant to Section 803 of the Streamlined Sales and Use Tax Agreement 
("Agreement"), I hereby re-certify that the State of Arkansas remains in substantial 
compliance with the Agreement. 

The 2010 Certificate of Compliance and Taxability Matrix for the State of Arkansas are 
enclosed . These documents will be avai lable on our website: www.arkansas.gov/dfa. If 
you have any questions, please contact Tom Atchley, Excise Tax Administrator of the 
Arkansas Department of Finance and Administration, at (501) 682-7200. 

Sincerely. 

.. 

Richard A. Weiss, Director 
Arkansas Department of Finance and Administration 


